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Hot lunch menu: barbecue pulled pork, chips, fruit salad, and a cupcake 

  
Hot lunch servers:      
Feb. 15: Linette M, Courtney A, Heather H, Kristen DJ 
Feb. 22: Ashley B, Amber VM, Candice A, Chelsey VB 
Feb. 29:  Becky VM, Christiana W, Dawn A, Lisa S 
March 7:  Wendy VD, Stephanie Z, Ellen B, Kalie K 
 

BUSING 
PLEASE NOTE:  The van will NOT have AM service next week Wed., Thurs., or Fri.(Feb. 21-23) and 
no PM service on Thursday, Feb. 22. 
NO PM bus service for Rock Valley on Wednesday, Feb. 21. 
 
2:30 Dismissal 
School will dismiss at 2:30 this week Wednesday, Feb. 14. 
 

No School 
There will be no school next week Monday, Feb. 19, in honor of Presidents’ Day.  The memo will come out on 
Tuesday next week. 
 

SCRIP 
There will be no national SCRIP order the week of February 19.  Cash and carry SCRIP is always available during 
school hours. 
 

All-School Program 
The HPRCS all-school program is planned for Friday, February 23, at 7 PM, at the Hull PRC.  The theme for the 
program is “Atoning Love”.  Come join the students in a time of praise to our God through music and word. For those 

unable to attend in person, the link for the live stream is: https://youtube.com/live/dGNATvT4Myo?feature=share 

 

Old Pictures needed 
The 100 Anniversary of the PRC committee is asking for pictures of our original school building, our original school 
board, or pictures of early history school events.  If you have any pictures of interest, please bring them to the school 
office.  Be sure your pictures are clearly identified so we can get them back to you.  Thanks! 
 

3 on 3 Basketball Tournament 
The 3-on-3 Basketball Tournament hosted by the HPRCS Guild is scheduled for Friday, March 8, starting at 4 PM. 
Please see details on the attached registration form. Forms are due February 23. Please hand in to the office. Also, 
please contact Wendy Van Donge at 441-5222 if you are willing to volunteer for score table or as a referee.  

 
Advanced Notice 
Visitors’ Day has been changed to Thursday afternoon on March 21. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://youtube.com/live/dGNATvT4Myo?feature=share


DATES TO REMEMBER 
February 

14: 2:30 dismissal 

19: President’s Day – no school 

20: Hearing re-checks 

23: All-school program 

28: 2:30 dismissal 

March 

6: School board meeting 

8:  3 on 3 basketball tournament 

11: Guild meeting 

21: Visitors Day – PM  *Note the change of date 

 

 

 

 

 

Correction on last week’s belated birthday wishes—should have gone to Jackson Warner, 

not Brennan; sorry, Jackson! 

Happy Birthday to Elias Van Der Zwaag on February 19! 


